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Friday 20th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I can’t believe that we have come to the end of our first half term, school closes today and reopens 

at 8.45 am on Monday 30th October. 

 

Here are a few updates: 

Rags2Riches 4 Schools Clothing Fundraising: 

Thank you to Mrs Hackey and members of the Eco Council, we raised £103.00 for school funds 

 

Individual Photographs: 

The photographer is returning to school (02/11/2023) to take photographs of any pupils who were 

absent when they initially visited.  

 

Class Photographs: 

Due to illness of one of the photographers, the class photographs were not able to be taken.  A date 

has been placed in the diary for these Monday 8th January 2024. 

 

Staffing News: 

After seven years at St Paul’s Peel CE Primary School, Mrs Harris from Class 5 has left school to 

pursue a new career in telecommunications.  We wish her well in her new adventure. 

 

Miss Newton, has given birth to her second baby, Millie, we send our love and best wishes to Miss 

Newton and her family.  

 

School Website: 

Our school website is updated on a regular basis, please take a look! 

https://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/  

 

Thank you for your continued support, I wish you all a restful holiday spending quality time together. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 

 

https://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/

